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Mr Michael Rumble
Regional Development Manager
Fabcot Pty Ltd
1 Woolworths Way
Bella Vista NSW 2153

09/09/2021

Dear Mr Rumble

Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre, Auburn (SSD-10470)
Construction Environmental Management Plan

I refer to the Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) and associated sub-plans which
were submitted in accordance with conditions B4, B8 and C2 of Schedule 2 of the consent for the
Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre, Auburn (SSD-10470). 

The Department has carefully reviewed the CEMP and associated sub-plans and is satisfied they meet
the requirements of the conditions of consent. 

Accordingly, I approve the following plans:
 Construction Environmental Management Plan, prepared by SLR Consulting Australia Pty Ltd, dated

30 August, Version v0.1
 Construction Noise Management Plan, prepared by SLR Consulting Australia Pty Ltd, dated 27

August 2021, Version v1.1
 Construction Traffic Management Plan, prepared by Transport and Traffic Planning Associates,

dated August 2021, Version B

Please ensure that the approved CEMP and all associated sub-plans are placed on the project website at
the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shaun Williams on (02) 8275 1345 or
shaun.williams@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Joanna Bakopanos
A/Director
Industry Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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